
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Group: 1 

Program: Whole-of-Portfolio 

Question: BE14/110 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 26-29 May 2014: 

1. Please detail any board appointments made from Additional Estimates in February, 2014 to date. 

2. What is the gender ratio on each board and across the portfolio?  

3. Does the department have a gender ratio target and/or any other policy intended to increase the 

participation rate of women on boards? If yes, please specify what the target and policy is for each 

board.  

4. Please specify when these gender ratio or participation policies were put in place. 

5. Has there been any change to this ratio or policy since September 7, 2013? If yes, please detail. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

1. Please see Table 1, below. 

2. Please see Table 2, below. 

3. Yes.  The department applies the Australian Government’s gender diversity target, which aims to 

ensure at least 40 per cent of board positions are filled by women and 40 per cent are filled by men.   

4. The gender diversity target was first introduced in 2010. 

5. No. 








